
 

 

Kraków, 29  January 2019 

 

Dear Scholars, 

We would like to invite you to participate in the eleventh edition of the ​Students’ International                
Japanese Studies Workshop “Poronin 2019”, organized by students of the Department of Japanology             
and Sinology at Jagiellonian University. The purpose of the workshop is to broaden the knowledge of                
the Japanese language, culture and society, as well as to deepen the cooperation between academic               
institutions active in the field of Japanese Studies.  

The workshop will take place on 8​th – 13​th April 2019 in two locations: Manggha Museum of                 
Japanese Art and Technology in Krakow (8​th April, from morning to early afternoon) and in Poronin                
(8​th – 13​th April) – a small town located approx. 70 km south of Krakow in the picturesque                  
neighborhood of Tatra Mountains.  

The cost of participation is ​80 EUR per person. The fee will include accommodation inclusive of three                 
meals at LIMBA Resort in Poronin, bus fares (Krakow-Poronin-Krakow), insurance fee and the Friday              
trip fee. The payment should be made to the bank account of our bursar, Weronika Pietrzak:  

Recipient: KAPPA UJ 

Country: Poland 

Account No: PL02249010570000990295589345  

Swift: ALBPPLPW  

Please note that the payment deadline is ​17​th​ of March​. 

The workshop will be divided into three major parts: plenary sessions, interactive seminars on              
Japanese literature, linguistics, history and culture, and Japanese language classes. We will provide             
you with further details as soon as the schedule is confirmed.  

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us at ​knjkappa@gmail.com  

We hope that together we can make the Workshop a success again!  

 

Yours faithfully,  

Paulina Stańczyk 

Patryk Kirschniok 

Weronika Pietrzak 
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